
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  3-9-24 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:20. Other officers present were Bill 
Lehr and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 17. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on the origin of checklists. 
 
Carl thanked Jim and Susan Richardson for providing lunch. 
 
Les moved that the February minutes be accepted, Paul seconded it, and the motion was 
approved. 
 
Guests included Roy Sims and Carl Fox’s son, Claude. 
 
Bill Lehr moved that we accept Chip Vaughan (an IA) and Will Vaughan (a student pilot) as 
new members, Boyd seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
Sun-N-Fun will be April 9-14.  The Commemorative Air Force Hangar Dance will be April 
27 from 6:00-9:00. 
 
Boyd sprayed Round-up on the runway. 
 
The Health Department approved our sewage treatment system.  Gas will be hooked up 
soon. 
 
Bill gave the financial report.  We are ahead of schedule to finish the new clubhouse.  Bill 
moved that if necessary the club could borrow a contingency loan for six months with 6% 
interest at maturity, Boyd seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
Cheri gave the drone committee report, but the vote was tabled until next month.  
 
Dr. Bob moved that we adjourn at 12:15. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


